
The Saint John-Paul II Pastoral Unit 
Stella Maris, St. Anne’s & St. Augustine’s Parishes, Prince Edward Island 

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time  July 3, 2022 

The spiritual life demands that you never turn back or stop going forward: but rather that, as soon as you taste it, you 
make progress day after day and, forgetting what lies behind, strain forward to what lies ahead. St. Anthony Zaccaria 

This Weekend's Liturgy 
1st Reading Isaiah 66.10-14 

2nd Reading Galatians 6.14-18 
Gospel  Luke 10.1-12, 17-20 
 
Weekly Mass Schedule 
Monday 9am St. Anne’s  
Tuesday 7pm St. Augustine’s  
Wednesday 9am Stella Maris  
Thursday 9am St. Augustine’s  
Friday No Mass  
Saturday 4pm Stella Maris 
Sunday 9am St. Anne’s  
Sunday 10:30am St. Augustine’s  
 
Contact Information 
Fr. Albin Arsenault 902-201-0790 
Pastoral Associates: 
Jacinta Doiron 902-621-0638 
Marion Murphy 902-621-0725 
Carol Probert 902-963-3089 
Anne-Marie Vessey 902-964-3442 
Lorraine Lemay 902-360-2060 
 
Our Bulletin - www.jp2pastoralunit.com/bulletins.php 
Diocese of Charlottetown - www.dioceseofcharlottetown.com 
Local Knights of Columbus - www.kofc9025.com and  like us @ www.facebook.com/kofcrustico 
Bulletin Announcements: Email notices to bulletins@jp2pastoralunit.com or call Francis @ 902-886-2761. Deadline 
for weekly bulletin is Thurs. at 4pm. 

Our Prayer list 
Brian, Evan, Grace, John, Laura, Theresa, 

Steve Callaghan, Doug Collister, Curt Evans, 
Albert Gallant, Gayelene Gallant, James 

Darren Gallant, Pat and Wally Gallant, Nicky 
Garland, Rilly Gauthier, Vic Greenwood, Paul 

LeBlanc, Naomi (age 15), Darlene 
MacGregor, Monique MacLeod, Brad  

McBride, Sean McCormick, Desi Nantes, 
Bernadette Nelson, Joe Peters, Bernice 

Sheehan, Dane Simpson, Susie Smith, Emeric 
Walsh 

To have a name added or removed from the 
prayer line please contact 

Marion Murphy 902-621-0725 
Angela Gallant 902-393-0960 
Rose Gallant 902-963-3516 

Last Weeks Collections & Donations 
St. Augustine’s: $1335.00 

Stella Maris: $710.00 
Special Collection: $3,250.00 

Special Collection so far: $7,875.00 
St. Anne’s: $624.00 

Thank You for Your Donations to Our Parishes! 
 Please consider including your Parish in your will. 

St. Anne’s Ministries 
July—Lector: Marion Murphy, Eucharistic Minister: Tammy Peters 

Stella Maris’ Lectors 

Keeping in Contact… 
We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, wheth-
er long-time residents or newly arrived in the unit. We thank God that you are with us. If we 
may assist you, please fill out the form below and place it in the collection basket. 

New parishioner. 

I am home bound and would like someone to visit me. 

I am going to be in hospital, please call on me. 

Name: ________________________________ Email:_______________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: Home: __________________________ Cell: ________________________________ 

Diocese Notices 

PEI LIFE Association would like to extend our utmost gratitude to the parishes who supported our Change4LIFE 
Baby Bottle Campaign this spring. We received lovely notes from many of you thanking us for our work and this 
warms our hearts! We had bottles that came from children and bottles from businesses. I thank each and every one of 
you and may you be richly blessed for helping Islanders choose LIFE. Your support goes towards our Educa-
tion4LIFE bursary, Stockings4LIFE campaign, raising up moms and dads who have chosen LIFE, and reaching Is-
landers through our Luncheons4LIFE events. Should there be any bottles still outstanding please return these to your 
parish or contact Pat at office@peilife.org or 902-894-5473. 

Holy Trinity Pastoral Unit is pleased to host a celebration on the occasion of Fr. Brian MacDougall's 40th Anniver-
sary of Ordination to the Priesthood. All are welcome to join us on Sunday, July 10 from 2 - 4 pm at the St. Peter's 
Complex at St. Peter's Bay. Sandwiches, dessert and refreshments will be provided. 

Part-time Employment Opportunity at Our Lady of Hope Retreat Centre in Stanley Bridge: Job involves mainly 
housekeeping duties with some kitchen work. Call Earla 902-388-1952 or 902-621-2385 for details and to apply. 

July 2 Eileen Gauthier 
July 9 Joan Gallant 
July 16 Faye Fyfe 

July 23 Andre Lavoie 
July 30 Terry Crawford 

July 3  James Donnelly / Barry Doiron 
July 10  James Donnelly / Barry Doiron 
July 17  James Donnelly / Gerarda Gallant 

July 24  James Donnelly / Gerarda Gallant 
July 31  James Donnelly / Art Buote 

St. Augustine’s Offering Reconciliation 



Unit Notices 

KofC Food Pantry: The hours of operation for the food pantry at Stella Maris Church are Monday and Friday: 10am 
to 12 noon and Wednesday: 3pm to 5pm. Food items can be dropped off during operating hours or also at the North 
Rustico Home Hardware during store hours. If you require assistance outside of these hours, please contact Donnie 
Blacquiere at 902-569-8536. Visit our website at www.kofc9025.com for more information. 

Helping Hands: The Knights of Columbus Council 9025, are undertaking a Program to assist seniors in the John Paul 
II Pastoral Unit with small odd jobs, for example, hanging curtains, blinds, pictures, putting up a shelf, or minor re-
pairs. If you need help with these jobs or others, please call Genny Gallant 902-360-2067. She will refer your name 
and request to a member of the Knights of Columbus. 

Welcome to our new pastor Fr. Albin Arsenault. We are looking forward to getting acquainted over the next sever-
al months as he settles in to his new ministry with us. Fr. Albin would like to inform our parishioners that he has a life 
threatening allergy to ammonia products, so please keep this in mind if you are inviting him to your home or if you are 
involved in cleaning of any kind in the parish buildings. Fr. Albin will also be taking Friday’s as his regular day off so 
please check the revised daily mass schedule for mass times. 

With Many Thanks: I want to publicly thank the following parishioners for giving of their faith, time, talents and 
energy to support our youths and their families in their faith formation this year. They are…Savio Dias, Jacinta 
Doiron, Debbie Pecoskie, Chris DesRoches, Tamara MacDonald, Grace Brown, Dan Brown, Michael King, Francis 
Wiegers and Tony Cooper. These people stepped forward and gave 100% support. I would also like to express appre-
ciation to St. Anne’s Parish for allowing us to use the basement of the church as a huge classroom! We really appreci-
ated it!    St. John Paul ll Pastoral Unit Religion Coordinator, Anne-Marie Vessey 

St. Anne’s Notices 

WIFI Available: St. Anne’s Church is now wifi accessible. Please feel free to use our network while at our church. 

Live Streaming Mass Online: You can find it at https://www.facebook.com/stannespei/live_videos 

Summer Camp: This summer the Charlottetown Boys and Girls club is hosting a day camp for school aged children 
in our church basement. The camp runs from July 11-Aug. 26, and will be operating 7:30-5:30 daily. There a few 
spots left, if you are interested in more information contact Charlottetown boys and girls club. You can sign up by the 
week, and attend as many weeks as your family needs, you don't have to commit to the entire summer. Great to have 
this fun childcare option in our area and to see our facility being used.  

Stella Maris’ Notices 

Stella Maris Parish Centre: For anyone wishing to use Stella Maris Parish Centre for small gatherings. Information 
on availability and function restrictions, as per health regulations, are available by contacting Paul Blacquiere @ 902 
963-2505 or e-mail paul.blacquiere@pei.sympatico.ca 

Stella Maris Church will now be open on a daily basis from 10am to 4pm beginning May 16 to mid-September. 

Annual Stella Maris Collection: Your contribution maybe returned by placing it in the weekend collations or mail-
ing it in the self-addressed envelopes. We ask that you can be as generous as you can. Extra envelops are available at 
the back of the church. Thank you 

St. Augustine’s Notices 

Wanted !!!! - Bell ringers! St. Augustine’s is in need of some bell ringers. If you have strong arms and shoulders you 
can pull the ropes for the bells. We are looking to put a group together to learn about the bells and how to make them 
sound their best! If you are interested please call Anne-Marie Vessey 902-964-3442. 

Community Notices 

Star of the Sea Seniors Club, North Rustico: Activities: Card Party, 7pm Tues; Stitch Group, 9:30 Wed. For Club 
Rentals, call Estelle 963-3599. Anyone interested in playing Darts at Seniors Club? What activities would you like to 
see happen at our Club? President Genny G. 360-2067. Line Dancing ( Beginners 10 to 11, Advanced 11 to 12). Small 
donation accepted. To Register, call Michael 360-2046. 

Cymbria Lions Ceilidhs: July 3 Jordan LeClair and Friends. July 10 Cynthia Macleod ,Jon Mathews, and Eddy 
Quinn. July 17 Fiddlers Sons and Allison Giggey. July 31 Fiddlers Sons and Cynthia MacLeod. Doors open at 
6:30pm. Adults $15. Children $5. 50/50 and canteen service. 

Mary & The Country Gents are back at the Brackley Beach Hall every Tuesday evening  at 7:30pm. 

St. Augustine's Parish Scrapbook: A scrapbook consisting of 171 pages articles, pictures and notes is available. 
Contact Clem Gallant at 902-315-2916, email clem5489@outlook.com or visit at 5334 Route 6, Rustico. Cost is $20. 

Ceilidh: Thursday, July 7, 7pm-9pm at Star of the Sea Club, North Rustico. Featuring Brian Knox and special guests. 

Rustico Bay Club Ceilidh is excited to welcome “Brian Blaquiere and Friends” on Saturday, July 9 at 8pm. Brian 
and his friends play a bit of everything from old time fiddling to some of your country favorites to rock and roll. 
Dancing is permitted. Admission $12. Doors open at 7:15. Bar service, 50/50. 19 and over.  


